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Dear Parents, 

Pongal is one of the most significant Harvest festivals of South India, 

It is a traditional occasion for giving thanks to nature. Hence we would like to celebrate 

Pongal on 13th Jan-23 with all our cute kudos. We are organizing Fancy Dress competition 

to Grade – I to X . 

Boys as Haridasu. Girls: as Sodemma. 

All the beautiful mothers will have Rangoli competition on 12th between 10.30 am to 

12.30pm. So interested moms please enroll your names. 

Note: Moms, you can join your friends too. 

Special attractions: Bhogipallu, Gangireddulu, BhogiMantalu, Haridasulu, Sodemmalu, 

Kolatam, Pongali, attractive gifts and many more surprises. 

School Timings on 13th : 8.45am to 04.30pm. 

Dress code: Traditional attires. Boys: kurta sherwani. 

Girls: Pattu lahengas. 

We hope all our parents magnify the radiance with their gracious presence & make this 

event successful. 

Instructions to participants: Rangoli powder, Colours and other required materials must 

bring by the participants only. 

 

 

With regards 

 

Principal. 

 

 


